COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE

The Board received an update from the Community Advocate and decided that Linwood Park and the
Board’s Heritage Awards each be nominated for a 2003 Community Boards Best Practice Award.

Yani Johanson requested that remits to the Local Government New Zealand Conference be circulated
to the Board in advance of that conference.

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board meeting to the Council 24 April 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


